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Subject: Shameful handling of the hog confinement facility
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I am writing to express how deeply disappointed I am at the actions of the ADEQ.

Not only was a very large containment facility allowed to be erected on karst above
the Buffalo River, (amid seemingly incompetent, uninformed officials who appeared
oblivious to the project, much less the more than obvious dangers to the
environment it posed), now that inevitable problems are occurring, these officials
seems to be in a heavy duty denial. They also seem to be employing delaying
tactics, and less than honest communication with the public.

It's an outrage. The people of Arkansas deserve better.

Please shut down this facility, and act as guardians for our environment, not
advocates for business at the expense of our beautiful Buffalo River.
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